
 
 
 
 
From: Sharrie Wing  
Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 9:44 AM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] I wish to be a delegate Tuesday September 7, 2021 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I would like to have my say about the unconstitutional vaccine coercion taking place in 
London.  
 
Sharrie 
 


